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Communication, Networking and Future Events

« An online internal webinar (FEAD, CEWEP, SRF Group, DWMA)

will be held on the 9! of December 2021, between 10.00 — 12.00
CET to have an indepth presentation by prognos about the CO2-
study. Please pre-register here.

Ongoing Surveys and Consultations

« Technical Working Group LVIC BREF:
o The European Commission JRC published a letter asking

for contacts who want to participate at the technical working
group drawing up the new Large Volume Inorganic
Chemicals (LVIC BREF).

o If you would like to nominate someone or like to participate
yourself, please provide us with your contact details
(consisting of first name, last name, job title, organisation,
address, telephone number and email address) until 10th
of December 2021.

Monitoring of EU Institutions

Life of EU institutions




» Microplastics in the Environment:
o The Commission launched a call for evidence
on microplastics pollution — measures to reduce its

impact on the environment of unintentionally released
microplastics from tyres, textiles and plastic pellets in
order to prepare the impact assessment of this future
legislative initiative.

« Critical raw materials: action plan:

o A Council official indicated the upcoming French Council
Presidency could decide to propose Conclusions in
response to the action plan.

- State Aid guidelines:
o The European Commission issued a Communication on 24
November 2021 supplementing the Guidelines on certain
State aid measures in the context of the system for
greenhouse gas emission allowance trading post-2021.

Webinars & Conferences

o The International Lead Association (ILA) has scheduled a

informal call on 9" December 2021 at 11.00 CET. The topic will
be the classification of lead. If interested, you can follow the
call here.

FEAD website - Reminder

« Go to your Member Area (https://fead.be/index.php >
“Members Only”)

« Enter your login and password (Please ask your login and
password to info@fead.be if you forgot it)

« Go to “Active Files” and here you have access to all files
followed by FEAD Secretariat. We keep it updated!




« Frequency of FEAD Bulletin: The bulletin will be sent maximum
once per week, but without a minimum if it not necessary. If there
is a slow week with no new relevant information, then we deem
that it is not necessary to send it.

For further information or enquiries, please do not hesitate to
contact the FEAD Secretariat at info@fead.be




